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Radiation Safety Office
Brandeis University

415 South St.
Valtham, MA 02254

May 21, 1987

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1
Nuclear Materials Safety Section 3
Division of Radiation Safety & Safeguards
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Sir:

Vith regard to the following licenses:

#20-01958-05
#20-01958-063
#20-01958-07

As of May 6, 1987, Mr. Ray Epstein stepped down as Chairman of the Radiat, ion
Safety Committee. Dr. Pieter Vensink will assume this position. Dr. Vensink

is a member of the Brandeis University faculty and has been a Committe,e member
for a number of years.

In addition, it should be noted that Robin Bell is the Radiation Safety
Officer for each of these licenses.

Yours faithfully,
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Radiation Safety Officer .(p f
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